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Good morning Audrey I have attached a new document that I would like to present to the Commissioner's at my presentation on Tuesday 20th Feb at
3.10pm.

This is a recommendation arising from the Greater Christchurch Spatial Plan hearings which I submitted to and the press release from the Greater

Christchurch Partnership team dated Friday the 16th of February in which they indicate that they have endorsed the final version of the Spatial Plan.

It is significant to the 10A hearing as with relation to "Protecting strategic infrastructure" there is now an agreement by the Greater Christchurch
Partnership Committee (which comprises of ECAN and all the wider city Mayors) that with regards to urban development around strategic
infrastructure that the word urban development should be avoided has now been crossed out and replaced with the words carefully managed.

As the press release indicated that the Greater Christchurch Partnership Committe received and endorsed the Greater Christchurch Spatial plan on

Friday the 16th this is the first opportunity to present this to the Commissioners hearing plan change 10A

I will bring copies to present at the hearing on Tuesday however feel that it would be better for them to have this matter raised to them as soon as
possible to allow them to read what is a significant change on topic to the 10A hearings decisions

Please advise receipt of this request and that it has been actioned

Kind regards David Lawry
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